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Charlotte Estate Planning Council Luncheon
October 22, 2013

Joshua Rubenstein, national head of the Trusts and Estates practice, will speak on “Estate Planning 
for Same-Sex and Unmarried Couples” on Tuesday, October 22.

Many basic estate planning techniques are unavailable to unmarried couples – whether opposite-sex 
couples who decline to marry, or same-sex couples who are unable to marry or to have their 
marriages recognized. This session will examine where such couples are discriminated against, how 
such discrimination can be mitigated and where special planning opportunities exist.

For more information on the Charlotte Estate Planning Council, please click here.
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For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

Joshua S. Rubenstein
+1.212.940.7150
joshua.rubenstein@katten.com
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